Serving the Illinois Fire Service Since 1967

The Illinois Fire Inspectors Association (IFIA) is seeking Associate Members.

In the past, your organization was a member of the IFIA. We have noted that you currently are not
a member. We’d like you to consider becoming a member again. You can become a member again
by filling out the attached invoice, or by going to www.IllinoisFirelnspectors.org, and clicking on
the membership tab.

The IFIA is a leader in fire prevention activities in the State of Illinois. We are a “Not for Profit”
registered 501(c)(3) corporation that serves as a link between its members and statewide and
national fire prevention activities. Our membership is comprised of fire departments and industry
stakeholders throughout the State that share a common mission of reducing death and injuries from
fire and other dangers through education, enforcement, and engineering.

The annual cost is only $150, and it allows members to have access to the following:

e Monthly training sessions and annual conference at a reduced cost.

e Provide input to fire safety related legislation information that can affect your organization
and the fire service industry.

e Participation in development committees for code/standards, public education, and
professional development.

¢ Provide Instruction on areas of your expertise to the fire service community.

e Participate as a subject matter expert in the “ask the expert” forum.

e Be eligible to hold elected office on the IFIA Board of Directors.

The cost of being an Associate Member of the IFIA is reasonable and necessary to stay abreast of
state-wide fire and life safety issues. An application for membership can be found on our website
at www.illinoisfireinspectors.org. Membership is based on the organization not the individual; a
cost savings to you.

If you have questions regarding our organization and being a member, you can contact us at
224.387.3340 or e-mail us at ifiafire @IllinoisFireInspectors.org.

The more members we have, the stronger our voice becomes in our great State of Illinois. We look
forward to welcoming your organization into the Illinois Fire Inspectors Association.

Sincerely,

David Wheeler

David Wheeler
President



